
March 17, 2020 
Hello Theresetta Community, 

Thank you for your patience during these trying and difficult times.  The staff of 
Theresetta is endeavouring to continue a quality education for your children.  To this end, staff 
will be assembling necessary core-subject student materials and resources (texts, scribblers, 
duotangs, binders, etc) for pick up this afternoon and the remainder of the week from 9:00 to 
3:00 if necessary.   

In order to comply with health authority and government recommendations, minimize 
contact and respect social distancing measures, Grades 1-3 materials will be available for pick 
up from the north or grade K-3 doors.  Grade 4-6 student materials should be picked up through 
the middle door’s entrance.  Junior high materials are to be picked up at the south, junior high 
doors.  If you have students in multiple grades or classrooms, we will place your family’s items 
with the youngest child's materials to allow for a quicker, easier stop at the school.  If, once you 

are home, you find we have forgotten items, please inform us and we will endeavour to find them 
and arrange an alternate pick up.  As well, library books could be dropped off in the respective 
boot rooms. 

At this time, we are awaiting information on recommended methods for delivery of 
student learning.  When this is decided upon, I will notify you as to these new procedures. 

We will also place items from our lost and found bins on the sidewalks in front of the 
school today.  Please have a look for your family’s items upon arrival at the school. 

Again, thanks for your patience.  To respect social distancing measures, please feel free 
to contact us by phone or email if there are any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely,  
Roger Fetaz 


